
 

 
 

17th June 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
All students in Year 12 have the opportunity to attend a visit to the University of East Anglia on the 23rd June 

2015 and the East London UCAS higher education convention at Queen Mary University on the 25th June 

2015. 
 

University of East Anglia, Tuesday 23rd June 2015 
The University of East Anglia is a ‘Top 20’ university offering a range of academic courses. The trip will 

include talks by academics and students and includes a tour of the UEA campus. We will be travelling by 
coach, and all students need to be at school by 8am. Students can bring their own packed lunch or bring 

money to buy lunch from several on-campus outlets. We should arrive back to school by 4.30pm. 

 
Employer Engagement Evening, Wednesday 24th June 2015 6-8pm 

On this evening, we have arranged for approximately 30 guests from various industries to come into school 
to talk to students about their careers and what students should be doing to be able to compete in the ever 

competitive labour market. Students will be split into small groups and will be able to engage with employers 

from their chosen interests. Among the employers in attendance will be the BBC, Bank of America Merrill 
Lynch, Deloitte, Mitie, Tatler Magazine, Landmark Chambers and Sport England. We strongly recommend 

that students attend as they will be able to network with some very successful people. 
 

East London UCAS higher education convention, Thursday 25th June 2015 
The convention will include the opportunity to speak to representatives from over 100 Higher Education 

Institutions, collect prospectuses and learn more about different universities across the country. 

 
We will be walking to Queen Mary University, leaving school at approximately 11.30am. The session will 

finish at 2.15pm, and students will be dismissed from the event. If you would prefer your child to return to 
school with staff, please let us know. 

 

We hope these trips will be informative and help our students before they begin applying for university in 
September. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Holyoak 
Lead for Year 12 Progression 

              

Reply Slip 

University Visits – June 2015 
 

I, the parent/carer of        in form    give permission 
for my child to attend to attend a visit to the University of East Anglia on the 23rd June 2015 and the East 

London UCAS higher education convention at Queen Mary University on the 25th June 2015. 

 
Name of parent/carer:         

 
Signed:           

 

Date:           


